
 
SUMMARY OF MINUTES OF THE CROSS-COUNTRY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

The OSSAA Cross Country Advisory Committee met by ZOOM on Tuesday, November 10th, 2020.  Members 
present for the meeting were David Riden, Deer Creek;  Jerry Naylor, Plainview;  Jim Bob Coleman, Watonga;  
Kendra Hoover, Mooreland;  Jon Hughes, Elgin;  Mike Burdge, Sand Springs;  Terry Martin, North Rock Creek;  and 
Randy Belicek, Purcell.  Others present were David Glover, OSSAA; Tom Snyder, Edmond North; and Kent Douglas, 
Edmond North.   

 

The following were submitted by the committee member for consideration to the OIAAA and the OSSAA Board of 
Directors: 

1. Motion by Jim Bob Coleman, Watonga and seconded by Kendra Hoover, Mooreland to add a class to 
cross country and to restructure classes 4A to the new class A.  4A would go from 56 to 48 schools, 3A 
from 72 to 64, 2A would have 96 and the new class A would have the remainder which would mirror 
the current track and field classifications.  Each class would qualify 5 teams and top 5 individuals from 
regionals for state. 

For: 8       Against 0 

 

Discussion Items: 

• Thanks to the regional host sites of Waurika, Kiefer, Oklahoma Bible/Chisholm, Sand Springs, and Norman   
• Thanks to the Edmond Athletic Department for hosting the State Meet. 
• Entry Forms and Enduro Registration  
• Future State and Regional Meet suggestions 
• Interest in going back to the smaller classes calendar of finishing a week earlier with the regional and state 

meets. 

 

 

Submitted by, 

 

David Glover 
 


